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Agenda     Friday 7 October 2016 
 

West of England Acute Mortality Review - Supporting 
the Hospital Trainers Programme 
 

Trusts in the West of England are being supported by the West of England Academic Health 
Science Network to develop a best practice framework for acute mortality reviews which will 
allow us to share best practice and implement the national approach to structured case note 
review. 
 

Aims of the training: 

1. To enable organisations to collect mortality information on the safety and quality of care in 
sufficient and comparable detail to support both quality improvement and clinical governance 
needs. 

2. To provide hospital training teams with the knowledge and review expertise required to 
support explicit structured judgement review across organisations and teams. 
 
The programme will be a full day of information exchange and interactive learning, based round 

a core of undertaking two case record reviews and delivered in an informal setting. The 

programme will be led by Dr Andrew Gibson and Professor Allen Hutchinson. 

Time Activity 

10.00 – 10.30 Registration and refreshments 

10.30 – 11.00 Introductions, outline of the day and discussion of experience with mortality 
review and governance approaches in the team’s hospitals 

11.00 – 12.00 Presentation and discussion on Structured Judgement Review methods  

12.00 – 12.10 Short refreshment break 

12.10 – 13.15 Case note review 1 and discussion on findings and approach.  

This will be in small groups of 4-5 from mixed professional backgrounds, 
supported by national programme team members. 

13.15 – 13.45 Lunch break 

13.45 – 14.30 Making use of review data – undertaking a brief analysis of some  

review results and discussion on using review data to improve the  

quality of reviews 

14.30 – 15.45 Case note review 2 

Refreshments available 

15.45 – 16.00 Discussion on support and links with the Royal College of Physicians 
programme 

 


